
 
 
 
Greetings Humboldt Family,   
Welcome to third grade! My name is Mrs. Sanders-Rogers, 
and I am so excited to be your teacher this year. We are 
going to have an amazing time learning and growing 
together. Every child has the potential to succeed, and that 
learning should be an engaging and dynamic process. I look 
forward to collaborating with you and having a successful 
year. Every student has unique strengths and talents, and I 
am here to help you shine. Let us make this year 
unforgettable!  
I look forward to meeting you and your family and having a 
formidable school year full of fun and success! 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Mrs. Sanders-Rogers 
My contact information is 314-502-9925 or 
felicia.sanders@slps.org. 
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